
 

 

 
HAWKMOON ANNOUNCES ENGAGEMENT OF KEVIN WESTON 

 
June 29, 2022 – VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – Hawkmoon Resources Corp. (CSE:HM; 
OTCQB:HWKRF; FSE:966) (“Hawkmoon” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that it has engaged 
Kevin Weston to assist with the Company’s upcoming drill program on the Wilson Gold Project set for 
mid-July. Mr. Weston will assist Thomas Clarke, Hawkmoon’s VP of Exploration, in this regard.  
 
Kevin Weston is a mining engineer with more than 40 years of experience in the mining industry. He is a 
graduate of McGill University’s mining engineering program and has significant experience in mining 
operations, exploration, and project management. Kevin has worked extensively in Northern Quebec at 
many projects, including Casa Berardi, Sigma/Lamaque and Comtois near Lebel-sur-Quévillon. His 
understanding of the Abitibi camp, fluency in French and expertise with property development will be an 
asset to Hawkmoon. 
 
Branden Haynes, President of Hawkmoon, states “We are very pleased to be working with Kevin Weston 
on this year’s drill campaign. His experience and understanding of Quebec geology and best practices will 
definitely be an important asset to the Company”.  
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Forward Looking Statements 
This news release contains certain forward-looking statements. The use of the word “expected”, 
“projected”, “pursuing”, “plans” and similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking 
statements. Forward-looking statements in this news release include statements regarding: the 
Company’s drill program at the Wilson property, the engagement of Mr. Weston and the benefits of such 
engagement to the Company. The forward-looking statements are made as at the date hereof and the 
Company disclaims any intent or obligation to publicly update any forward-looking statements, where 
because of new information, future events or results, or otherwise, except as required by applicable 
securities laws. 
 
For more information, please contact Branden Haynes, Chief Executive Officer and Director, Email: 
branden@hawkmoonresources.com;  Telephone: 604-817-1595 
 


